
Newsletter 4 |   29th September 2023 

Prayer 
Today is the holy day, Michaelmas, remembering St Michael, the Patron Saint of Police 
Officers. 
 
Almighty God we pray to you, in heaven up above, 
Watch over all police officers and protect them with your love. 
Please guide them as they keep us safe both in the night and day,  
And hold them firmly in your care should danger come their way. 
Give them true strength and courage as they serve til duty's end 
And one more thing we ask dear Lord, protect their family and friends 
Amen 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

 DOUGLAS 
 Nursery  Alfie  

     

Reception Elijah  Rosie   

   

Year One  Joseph  

        

Year Two  Poppy  Seth   

 

Year Three Pippa  Lola    

  

Year Four Lillia  Freddie   

  

Year Five  Elouise  Nyla    

   

Year Six  Sophia  William   

Please click to find out 

more about our school 

Facebook  

‘I can do all things 

through Christ who 

strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/


Welcome Week 

 
Every year, at this time, we invite parents, who are considering sending their children to St. 
Mary’s, to come and take a look at us in action.  
 
This year, we would like to extend that invitation to all our current parents too.  
 
Please do take this opportunity to see what your child gets up to on a typical school day 
and maybe consider bringing a friend, who doesn’t know us yet, to have a look around. 
 
Pupils from Y5 and Y6 are already preparing to be your tour guides and can’t wait to show 
you round! 
 
We look forward to seeing you some time during the week beginning 9th October. 
 



Let’s Go Sing 
 
Year 3 enjoyed their first 'Let's Go 
Sing' workshop with Rose on 
Tuesday and they thoroughly enjoyed 
being introduced to lots of new 
songs! Excitement is already building 
for the concert at King George’s Hall, 
Blackburn in March next year!  
 
Thank you to Rose and we are 
looking forward to welcoming her back to school soon!  

Weather 
 
Now that the weather is starting to get a bit colder, and we’ve 
had a lot of rainy days, we would like to remind everyone to 
make sure children wrap up warmly and bring a coat to 
school.  Thank you 

 

Little Explorers 
 
"Little Explorers” had a lovely visit to the library. They listened to some  
Autumn stories, made an Autumn craft and then chose a book each to 
bring back to school. They also stopped to see the ducks on the way 
back! 
 

We had a lovely time getting out and about in the community! 

Parents Evening 
 
Parents’ Evening is on Monday 16th October.  
 
Appointments will go live on Monday 2nd October at 
4.00pm. A link will be sent to you via text and email. 
Please click on the link and book your slot.  



Flu Immunisation Consent Form 
 
Please remember to send your Flu consent forms back to 
school as soon as possible and by Friday 13th October at the 
latest.  Thank you. 

School Photographer 
 
The school photographer will be in to take individual and family 

photos on Tuesday 31
st
 October.  Pupils with siblings not in 

school are welcome to come in from 8.30am to have their family 

photographs taken. 

Admission to Primary School 2024 is now open. 
 
If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now apply for their primary 
school place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of your application. 
 
The closing date for primary applications for September 2024 is 23:59 on 15 

January 2024. 

School Census 
 

Next Thursday is the Autumn School 
Census.  

 

The money the school receive from the government to 
pay for the Infant schools meals is based on an average 
of the number of meals taken on the census days in 
October and January.  
 
It would really help us if your child were to have a 
school meal on this day.  
 
To encourage children to join us for school lunch, we 
are offering a special menu with some favourites.  

Shoe boxes 
 
Please hold on to unwanted shoe boxes—all will be explained next 
week! 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools


Secondary school admissions 
  
If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their secondary school place 
at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of your application. 
You must apply even if you already have siblings in school. If you live in Lancashire you can include 
out of area preferences on your online application. 
The closing date for secondary applications for September 2024 is 23:59 on 31 October 2023. 
For guidance on school transport see: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/
schools/school-transport/. 
 
Remember to check your preferred schools’ websites for details of their Open Evenings. 

Christmas Cards 

 
Please remember to return your Christmas card designs to school by Friday 
6th October.  Thank you. 

School website 

 
We are in the process of making some exciting changes to our school website. If you are 
experiencing any difficulties, please bear with us—it will all be sorted very soon.  

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-transport/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-transport/


Sports and Social Clubs  
        
Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2   Lunchtimes 
Monday    Judo Club KS2            8.00-8.45am  
Tuesday    Futsal KS1    3.20-4.20pm 
Wednesday   Spanish Club Yrs1-6   8.00-8.50am 
Wednesday   St Marys Singing Sensations 3.20-4.20pm     
Thursday    Futsal KS2    3.20-4.20pm 
Friday    Brass Club    3.20-4.15pm 

Upcoming Dates  
 

Monday 2nd October    All Day  Yogi Day 

Tuesday 3rd October    9.10am  Ben Green Worship 

Tuesday 3rd October    2.30pm  Reception Class Stay and Play 

            (Please join us) 

Thursday 5th October   10.00am   Jelly Beans 

Monday 9th October    1.30-3.00pm Welcome Week 

            (Please join us) 

Tuesday10th October   9.00-10.30am Welcome Week 

            (Please join us) 

Tuesday 10th October   All Day  Yr3 Trip ( Bring yer Wellies) 

Tuesday 10th October   3.20pm  PTFA Welcome Coffee/Tea and Cake 

            (Please come along) 

Wednesday 11th October   9.00-10.30am Welcome Week 

            (Please join us) 

Thursday 12th October   1.30-3.00pm Welcome Week 

            (Please join us) 

Special Dates—Early warning! 
 
We have a number of special events coming up before the end of 
term, which  we thought you’d appreciate knowing about, sooner 
rather than later.  
 
3rd November—Victorian Day—to mark our 150th Anniversary, we’d like everyone to dress 
up in Victorian costume. If you're stuck for ideas, please ask. 
 
6th November—Party Day—our official 150th birthday—party clothes all round! 
 
17th November—Children in Need Day—we’ll be wearing something spotty or Children in 
Need merchandise (or both!) to raise money for this wonderful cause. 
 
8th December—Winter Wonderland Enterprise Event and Christmas Jumper Day. Wear your 
Christmas jumper to support Save the Children and come along to see the amazing ways in 
which the children have been enterprising! We will be asking for raffle prizes and donations 
for the chocolate tombola just after half-term so your support would be much appreciated. 
Thank you. 




